
This is an opportunity for parents and 
guardians, as well as young people, to 
attend an online presentation that will 
equip you with information and tips to 
better understand the transition from 
primary school to secondary school. 

Glen Eira Youth Services has been 
successfully delivering this program 
for many years and will use its 
knowledge and experience to provide 
strategies on how to partner with your 
child to make this a positive transition 
experience. Parents and guardians 
will hear about common worries, 
stressors and anxieties expressed by 
students entering secondary school 
and how to best combat these as a 
team.

Youth Services will deliver a 
presentation followed by an extensive 
Q+A. This is your opportunity to 
submit any questions or concerns 
and draw on the experience of the 
Youth Services team. 

FREE EVENT
Bookings are essential as places are limited.  
To register, visit www.trybooking.com/BMGKG 
or email youthservices@gleneira.vic.gov.au 
for further information.

Tuesday 24 November 
6pm–7pm
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Moving up with parents — 
primary to secondary transition 
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Parent information night


